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14th October 2024 

 

RE: Postponement of written tests for part-time applicants at the 

University of Rwanda-College of Education 

Reference is made to the Advertisement dated 23rd August 2024 inviting 

applicants for part-time teaching positions at the University of Rwanda-College of 

Education and the publication of the shortlisting report;  

Reference is also made to the previously announced date on 11th October 2024 

scheduling written tests. Due to unavoidable circumstances, this is to postpone 

written exams to 21st and 22nd October 2024 at the University of Rwanda-College 

of Education, Rukara Campus, Kayonza District. 

The Timetable for tests indicating subjects, date, and time of the tests is annexed 

to this announcement for your reference. 

 

 

 

 

 

 




